
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Lisa Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 

Wednesday, September 1, 2021 8:27 AM 
'Marsha Rule ' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/1/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 09986-2021 

Subject: RE: Interested Persons List - Dkts. 20210137 and 20210138 

Good Morning, 

Per your request we have added Chari Lawrence and Esther Northrup to Dockets 20210137 & 20210138 as 
interested persons and I have also added you to Docket 20210138 as an interested person. 

Thank you. 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd . 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Marsha Rule <Marsha@rutledge-ecenia.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 20214:45 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Interested Persons List - Dkts. 20210137 and 20210138 

Docket 20210137 -- Proposed adoption of Rule 25-18.010, F.A.C., Pole Attachment 
Complaints 
Docket 20210138 -- Proposed adoption of Rule 25-18.020, F.A.C., Pole Inspection and 
Maintenance Plan 

Please add me as an interested person in Dkt. 2021038, and please also add the following two people to both 
of the above docket: 

Chari E. Lawrence 

Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Cox Communications 

7401 Florida Boulevard 
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Baton Rouge, LA 70806 
Chari.lawrence@cox.com 
  
Esther Northrup 
Executive Director, Regulatory Affairs 
5887 Copley Drive, Suite 300 
San Diego, CA 92111 
Esther.Northrup@cox.com 
  
Thanks, 
Marsha E. Rule, Attorney  
marsha@rutledge-ecenia.com 
Rutledge Ecenia 
119 South Monroe St. Suite 202 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
850.681.6788 (office) 
850.445.1166 (cell) 
 
Confidentiality Note: This email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may 
contain information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure. Dissemination, 
distribution or copying of this email or the information herein by anyone other than the intended recipient, or 
any employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, is prohibited. If you 
have received this email in error, please call the Receptionist at Rutledge Ecenia, P.A. at 850 681-6788, and 
destroy the original message and all copies. 
 




